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March 8, 2022

Dennis Ferraro

Director of Student Services
Keiser University

5600 Lake Underhill Rd
Orlando, FL 32807

Dear Mr. Ferraro:

| am writing to provide a letter of support for Keiser University. My business has partnered with Keiser
University with business organizations and for charitable events.

| first collaborated with Keiser University with Gateway Orlando (formerly Semoran Business Partnership).
Keiser University has hosted events and meetings for Gateway Orlando and its employees have served on the
Board of Directors for Gateway Orlando. One meeting Keiser University hosted was a weekly Business Leads
group for local business to develop business leads with each other. In addition to networking and business
development, this group established a school supply drive to collect school supplies for students in need in the
Central Florida community. Keiser University faculty, staff, and students contributed to this school supply
drive. Mikasa Financial continues to partner with Keiser University, Feed & Fortify, and Unik Title, LLC to collect
school supplies. Keiser University recognizes the needs in the community to provide educational resources for
our children. The school supplies we collect are contributed directly to Orange County Public Schools.

In addition to the school supply drive, Keiser also hosts the Annual Trunk ‘o Treat with Gateway Orlando at
Keiser’s Scare Fair Open House. At the Trunk ‘o Treat, children in the community trick-or-treat with local
businesses. This event alone is a great community, family event for residents to engage with local businesses.
It is also a charitable event because non-perishable food items are donated to a local food pantry. From my
experience with Keiser University, the institution engages with local businesses and the community. |
understand that the primary mission of Keiser University is to educate its students and to provide career
opportunities for its students and graduates. Keiser also understands that it needs to engage with the local
community and to be critical to the local community.

| would be pleased to discuss this letter of support further at (407) 704-1911 or
mikasafinancialservices@gmail.com.

Thank you.
Sincerely,

Migdalia|Maldonado
Mikasa Financial Services, Inc.





